
j Nevitt, 
Lusk, 

County Dublin 
22. 10. 08 

Mr. Patrick 1. N an, 

- - _-  - _-_ - - - -  ' ill _-i - 

EPA P. 0. Box 3000 A 
Johnstown Castle Esate, 
Co. Wexford 

. '  1 _. - -  - 
Re; Reg No. W 0231- 01 - landfilli at Nevitt 

Dear Sir, 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 17th inst. and must state how disgusted and 
dismayed I am at the contents of same. I and the other residents were expecting and 
were informed by your ofice that a decision would be granted in October and when 
your letter arrived this is what I expected it to contain. 

I would remind you that a CPO notice was served on us in June, 2006. Since that time 
we have been living in Limbo and in these times of recession it is nothing short of a 
disgrace that this oral hearing is beling opened up again . What is it costing ? Why 
have you not dealt with all outstanding issues by now - surely you have had ample 
time ? Are you just procrastinating and playing games with our lives in order to justify 

1 1  

- 

' your own existence down in Johnstown ? 

I have heard several rumours lately in the locality stating that this project is not going 
ahead because of false information maps etc. which had been submitted to you by 
Fingal County Council. I n  fact I was informed by one individual that the report of Dr. 
Murnane had to be sefaside because of this fact ? Is there any truth in this rumour ? 
It  is not fair to be treating people in this fashion. We are facing eviction from our 
homes , we don't know from day to day when this decision is going to be delivered . 
We can make no plans for the future and the delay is only causing frustration and is 
damaging our health. We are given absolutely no information and have to rely on 
local gossip. It  is simply not goo'd enough to be treated like this. We are decent tax 
paying people going about our daily lives yet we have to live with this abomination 
which is facing us and nobody in1 ofkialdom cares - just keep wasting the taxpayers 
money and delaying the process even further. I notice the reason for the delay is a 
1979 groundwater directive. Surely you should have been aware of this and should 

:with it long before now. ! 

me have a reply to this letter a 
I 

decision will be granted. 

Yours faithfully, 
/> 

I ,  

Mrigid Lenehan. 
---. 
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